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Former Mayor to be recognised
To recognise over 25 years of service to community 
by Heather Henderson, a picturesque and popular 
part of Subiaco Common will become known as 
‘Heather’s Walk’. 
The new name comes after a decision at this week’s 
Ordinary Council Meeting to recognise the former 
Councillor and Mayor, Freeman of the City, and recipient 
of a Medal of the Order of Australia (OAM).
Ms Henderson served as a City Councillor from 1990 to 
2003 and then as Mayor from 2005 for 12 years.

‘Heather’s Walk’ is not only a popular photo destination, 
but is also the same path that Ms Henderson regularly 
walks her dog, Tilly.
The Subiaco Common walk comprises the London Plane 
tree lined pathway and adjoining grassed area, running 
between Mere Lake and the watershed (at the junction 
of Mere View Way and Upham Street).

Community Christmas Day Lunch
The City is seeking expressions of interest to 
work in partnership with other organisations to 
deliver the Community Christmas Day Lunch.

The City has traditionally offered a meal 
at lunch but alternative options will be 
considered, for example, breakfast, 
a picnic or dinner.

For more information, visit 
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/community-partnerships. 

Finalisation of Local 
Planning Policy
Local Planning Policy 3.6 - Development 
guidelines for the Rokeby Road and 
Hay Street Heritage Area

At the City of Subiaco Ordinary Council 
Meeting held on 29 August 2023, Council 
proceeded with amendments to Local 
Planning Policy 3.6 - Development Guidelines 
for the Rokeby Road and Hay Street 
Heritage Area (LPP3.6). 

The policy outlines the boundaries of the 
heritage area, identifies which places 
contribute to the heritage significance of the 
area and provides guidance on development 
to conserve the cultural heritage significance 
of the area. Key amendments to the policy 
include the identification of laneways as 
elements that contribute to the heritage 
values of the area and changes to the levels 
of contribution some properties make to the 
heritage significance of the area.

The local planning policy can be downloaded 
from the Plan and Build section of the City’s 
website at www.subiaco.wa.gov.au.

Subi Farmers Market
Every Saturday, 8am to 12pm 
Subiaco Primary School, 271 Bagot Road

Nintendo Switch and Lego Technics
Monday 4 September, 3.30pm to 4.30pm 
Subiaco Library, 237 Rokeby Road 
Free

Author Talk – Holly Craig
Monday 11 September, 6pm to 7.30pm 
Subiaco Library, 237 Rokeby Road 
Free

Digication: Introduction to Creativebug 
online resource
Friday 15 September, 10.30am to 11.30am 
Subiaco Library, 237 Rokeby Road 
Free

To view all upcoming events, visit 
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/events.
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Sign up to our Subiaco Snapshot e-newsletter to 
receive regular updates on matters that affect you. 
Visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/enews.

Young scientists show 
their creativity
Primary-aged children celebrated the 
theme of ‘innovation’ at three after-
school sessions held at Subiaco Library 
during Science Week.

Fun was had by more than sixty 
children building Lego tiny houses, 
making marble runs and using the 
LittleBits circuits to design vehicles, 
and craft some paper planes, 
helicopters and windmills.

The participants showed off their 
creativity, imagination and problem-
solving skills during the activities, 
all while demonstrating their 
love of science.

The free events were held at Subiaco 
Library as part of National Science 
Week; Australia’s annual celebration of 
science and technology.

Significant gum tree 
protected
A large lemon scented gum tree on 
Bagot Road has been entered into the 
City of Subiaco Significant Tree Register 
after a Council decision. 

The tree is considered to have 
significant visual, heritage, and 
aesthetic value owing to its age, good 
health and excellent condition. 

It was planted in about 1967 by 
the community-sponsored 
Senior Citizen’s Club.

Inclusion on the register means that 
a development application must be 
submitted should the removal of the 
tree ever be proposed.

Lords school holidays 
program
Keep the kids active, engaged and 
entertained with Lords Recreation 
Centre these spring holidays.

The popular school holidays program 
is centred on developing confidence, 
coordination and teamwork through 
a range of activities involving both 
physical and mental activation games.

Activities include sports carnivals, a 
Lords royal show, and a talent show, 
plus there’s a mystery to be solved and 
treasure to be found.

Enrolments are now open for the 
program which runs from 27 September 
to 6 October.

For more, visit www.lords.com.au. 

R U Ok Day
R U OK Day is an opportunity to check 
in with the people around you and 
encourages meaningful and, potentially 
lifesaving, connection. 

This year it’s on Thursday 14 
September and to recognise the day 
and encourage conversation, Subiaco 
Library will be putting up a special 
display for the community.

It will include support information 
and items including posters, 
brochures, bookmarks and, 
very importantly, cookies. 

Subiaco Library is located at 
237 Rokeby Road, and is open 
9.30am to 7pm on Thursdays. 

Playground updates
The City values providing diverse 
and quality play experiences for 
our community. 

We are updating four of our 
playgrounds and you’re 
invited to participate in the 
consultation process. 

The replacement of the play 
equipment will be guided 
by community input, 
available budget and the 
City’s Playspace Strategy.

The playgrounds to be 
renewed are:

	» Hickey Avenue Park, Daglish

	» McCallum Park, Daglish

	» Park Street minipark, Subiaco

	» Redfern Street minipark, 
Subiaco (also known as 
View Street pocket park)

To find out more and take part in 
the consultation, please visit 
www.haveyoursay.subiaco.wa.gov.au 
to complete the online survey 
before 5pm Monday 2 October.

Pictured: 
Heather Henderson in her last term as Subiaco Mayor


